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Discus fish are one of the most popular and sought-after freshwater fish in
the aquarium hobby. They are known for their stunningly beautiful colors
and patterns, as well as their peaceful and social behavior. However,discus
fish can also be challenging to care for, and it is important to do your
research before bringing them home.

Care

Discus fish require a large aquarium with plenty of swimming space. The
ideal tank size for a group of discus is at least 55 gallons. The water should
be clean and well-filtered, and the temperature should be between 82 and
86 degrees Fahrenheit. Discus fish also prefer a pH of 6.0 to 6.5 and a
hardness of 5 to 10 dGH.
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Discus fish are omnivorous, and they will eat a variety of foods, including
live, frozen, and flake foods. It is important to offer your discus a variety of
foods to ensure that they are getting all the nutrients they need. Some of
the best foods for discus fish include:

Brine shrimp

Mysis shrimp

Bloodworms

Tubifex worms

Flake food

Pellets

It is important to feed your discus fish small amounts of food several times
a day, rather than one large meal. This will help to keep their digestive
system healthy.

Behavior

Discus fish are very social creatures, and they do best when kept in groups
of at least six. Discus fish are also very peaceful, and they will rarely bother
other fish in the aquarium. However, they can be territorial, and they may
sometimes chase away other fish that come too close to their territory.

Disease
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Discus fish are susceptible to a variety of diseases, including:

Ich

Velvet

Fin rot

Gill flukes

Hole-in-the-head disease

It is important to quarantine new discus fish before adding them to your
main tank. This will help to prevent the spread of disease. If you do notice
any signs of disease in your discus fish, it is important to treat them
immediately.

Tank Mates

Discus fish can be kept with a variety of other fish, including:

Cardinal tetras

Neon tetras

Rummy nose tetras

Corydoras catfish

Otocinclus catfish

Apistogramma cichlids

It is important to avoid keeping discus fish with aggressive fish, such as:



Oscars

Jack Dempseys

Blood parrots

Green terrors

Size

Discus fish can grow to be up to 6 inches in diameter. However, most
discus fish will only grow to be about 4 inches in diameter.

Discus fish are beautiful and fascinating creatures, but they can also be
challenging to care for. If you are considering adding discus fish to your
aquarium, it is important to do your research and make sure that you are
prepared to provide them with the care they need.
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